
Extract from WG-EMM-09 

5.34 The Working Group recognised that the MPAs Special Fund could be utilised 
to facilitate such work, and recommended that a correspondence group should be 
convened immediately following WG-EMM to expedite the development of 
coordinated proposals for use of the available funds.  The terms of reference for this 
correspondence group would be to: 

(i) consider the types of proposal(s) which might be appropriate for further 
development, based on the aims outlined in paragraph 5.33; 

(ii) elaborate the details of specific proposal(s), as appropriate; 

(iii) outline any further work which may be required to facilitate the 
development of proposals and/or the allocation of funds; 

(iv) submit a paper to SC-CAMLR-XXVIII summarising the discussions on 
(i) to (iii), and requesting specific advice from the Scientific Committee 
on the next steps, as appropriate. 


